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 There is only one lecture a week for 1st year students enrolled in the Macroscopic 

Anatomy course during the 1st semester. Second year students, enrolled in the Microscopic 

Anatomy and Embryology II course will have two lectures a week.  

 Titles together with the names of the lecturers are listed in the schedule (see separate 

in the Handbook). All lectures in the Faculty of Medicine will be held online since a safe social 

distance would not be possible to keep within the lecture halls.  

 

 Lectures (including a voice over) and lecture notes will be uploaded in an educational 

website (Moodle) of the Semmelweis University where students may access the lectures as 

well as further study aids. This surface is also used for writing examinations. Here the students 

may log in via SeKA using a personal name and password.    

(https://itc.semmelweis.hu/moodle/login/index.php)  

 

 In order to help our students we are willing to regularly hold personal consultations in 

the lecture halls where only the designated groups are entitled to participate. See the 

schedule in the Handbook for the topics and order of appearence. We expect you to watch 

the uploaded lectures to gain the most from these consultations where we would summarize 

the most important core material and you may ask questions. 

 Please thoroughly check the order of appearance because only members of the listed 

groups are eligible to participate.  
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